
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 7th October 
Dear Families, 
 
Although a very wet start the week, there’s been some fantastic learning going on inside at Salhouse. 
Children across the school have been working extremely hard in lesson time and have coped well with the 
challenges of multiple wet plays/lunches. 
As we seek to rejuvenate our stock of games and activities for such instances, we kindly request that – if 
you’re having a clear-out of pre-loved items – we be considered here at Salhouse. Board games, card 
games and classics such as chess and draughts are all sought-after by our children when the weather 
prohibits outside play. Please pass any donations to the school office. 
 
Separately, we’re looking forward to our Harvest celebration at All Saints Church on Monday 7th October. 
We would like to remind you that the children will be walking to the church and that part of their route 
crosses a field. With this in mind, we strongly recommend that children wear wellies and bring a waterproof 
coat with them on this day. 
 
We will soon be sending out a parent perception survey about your and your child’s experiences at 
Salhouse. We would really appreciate your taking a couple of minutes to complete this! 
 
With my thanks and best wishes,  
Mr Will Emmens, Head of School 

This week 
Monday 7th October – Harvest service at All Saints 

Church, children only 
 

Wednesday 9th October – Yr 6 Rotary Club visit 
and dictionary presentation, children only 

 
Wednesday 9th October – Year 6 parents 

residential meeting at 3.30pm 
 

Harvest Service 

 
Salhouse pupils and staff will celebrate Harvest 
Festival at All Saints Church on Monday 
7th October. We will leave school at 9am and return 
mid-morning. If you would be willing to support the 
children in walking to/from the church, please let us 
know by contacting the school office. Thank you." 

Coming up 
 

Monday 14th October – Mathematics Challenge 
 

Friday 18th October FOSS school disco 
 

Thursday 24th October – FOSS non uniform day 
 

Thursday 24th October - end of Autumn term 1 
 

Monday 4th November – start of Autumn term 2 
 

Monday 11th – Wednesday 13th-  parents evenings, 
details to follow 

 
Tuesday 12th November – open morning for 2025 

reception intake 9-10am 
 

Monday 18th November – individual and sibling 
photographs 
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FOSS School Disco 

 

 
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will need to be 
accompanied by a responsible adult. 
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 Celebrating Lola 
 
On Wednesday 16th October, it would have been Lola's 7th birthday and to celebrate her life we will be 
having a non uniform day to raise money for The Nook, the children's hospice who cared for Lola in her last 
few weeks. Mr Emmens will have a collection pot on the gate at the start of school. Please can children 
come dressed in bright colours. One of Lola's names is Enfys which means rainbow in Welsh.  
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Starting School in September 2025? 

Do you know someone who has a child starting school in September 2025, if so let them know about our 
Open Morning, we would love to show them around. 
 

 
 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 
 

 


